This Week in the Missouri Senate Script
Pass-Through Entities and Elections
This week in the Missouri Senate, we review another of our state’s new laws…
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nat Snd 1	:03	Q: and final passage….
House Bill 1912 modifies provisions relating to the taxation of pass-through entities. This new law took effect on Aug. 28.
Senator Andrew Koenig of Manchester handled this measure on the floor of the Missouri Senate this year…
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Missouri senators also continue to look back on one of the more intensive issues that was discussed during this year’s regular legislative session…
	Nat Snd 2	:04	Q: a 50-plus-hour filibuster.
Missouri voters will see six different ballot questions when they vote in November, some of which are the result of initiative petitions, and others are there because of the Missouri General Assembly.
For the second, consecutive year, lawmakers spent time talking about ways to change the current method by which people can put questions onto the ballot in our state. Proponents say it would streamline elections and keep certain things from foregoing the legislative process. Opponents say this would take away more Missourians’ rights and involvement in the electoral process.
Senator Tracy McCreery of St. Louis County says some Missouri senators took great lengths to keep Senate Joint Resolutions 74, 48, 59, 61 & 83 from becoming reality…
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In the meantime, Missouri senators continue to pre-file legislation for the next regular legislative session. Pre-filed bills will start to receive their official numbers on Dec. 1. The First Regular Session of the 103rd General Assembly will begin in January.
With a new General Assembly will come some new faces in the Missouri Senate. The first step toward putting new members into place will come in early November, when both senators and senators-elect will meet in the Capitol to decide new leadership for the next two years. Following this, members and staff are scheduled to take part in orientation training. There will be 10 new faces in the upper chamber next year. There are 34 Missouri senators altogether.
And remember, you can follow these and other issues facing the Missouri Senate by visiting our website: senate.mo.gov.
Reporting from the State Capitol, I’m Dean Morgan.
